Raszka Shelley

From: William Lee Kohler <potawatomil3@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 9:08 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Stop gunning for our predator animals

Unless they are actually endangering our family or pets they should be as protected as we are.
William Lee Kohler
Eugene, OR

Sent from Windows Mail



